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BURGLARY SUSPECT WANTED 
 

 
(building video surveillance )  

 
 
On Saturday, November 28, 2009, at 12:43 p.m., the above suspect burglarized 
an office suite located on the 5th floor of 1700 E. Walnut Ave., El Segundo. Taken 
were numerous Apple desktop and laptop computers from the business. The 
suspect made entry into the suite using a drill to defeat the door locking 
mechanism. During the commission of the crime, the suspect was dressed in 
business casual attire, which allowed him to blend in with the office environment.  
 
If you have any information regarding this suspect, please call Detective Hugo 
Perez at (310) 524-2216.  Refer to case #09-4811. 
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